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Intentional teaching
and learning for...

CONTINUOUS
IMPROVEMENT PLAN

2018 - 2022

PREPARING TODAY’S LEARNER FOR TOMORROW

INTERLAKE SCHOOL DIVISION

Our plan for continuous improvement will provide high-quality experiences for students through 
intentional teaching and learning for literacy, numeracy, and well-being.

NUMERACY WELL-BEING

To read the full
Continuous Improvement Plan

please visit our website.

www.interlakesd.ca

Year 2 Summary

99%
K-8 Teachers

who reported

professional learning

had a direct impact

on their teaching

98%
Grade 9 &10 Studentswho reported learningsomething new abouttheir own mental health

50%
Grade 9-12 Teacherswho were trained in

Mental Health
First Aid

24
Community Members

who were trained in

Mental Health

First Aid

83%
Grade 7 Students

who were
approaching or meeting

expectations in
numeracy 

YEAR 2 FOCUS AREA:
GRADE 9 - GRADE 12

YEAR 2 FOCUS AREA:
KINDERGARTEN - GRADE 8 

Students need high-quality 
learning experiences that 
develop creative thinking, 
problem solving, data 
analysis, mental computation, 
and co-operative interaction.

Staff need high-quality 
learning experiences focused 
on techniques and strategies 
of effective teaching and 
learning in mathematics.

Communities need 
information regarding our 
strategies for numeracy 
instruction and the importance 
of community in developing 
numerate citizens.

Students need to feel 
confident while developing 
skills which support them in 
reaching their full potential.

Staff need to incorporate 
strategies learned and 
supports available in creating 
healthy learning environments.

Communities need 
support in creating healthy 
communities that promote the 
strength, resilience, and 
continuous growth of our 
students.
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K-8 Schools
who offered opportunitiesfor their community

to learn about
numeracy instruction


